
 

Kirkton Public School P&C News 
 

 

Welcome back everyone. 
Next meeting: NEW DAY !!!!!!! Wednesday 11th March 

Meetings will now be held on the second Wednesday of each 
month at 6.30pm in the library. 

 
Our AGM was held on Tuesday night with the following positions 
being filled: 
President:     Kristen Mercieca 
Vice Presidents:    Kylee Lane and Jen Padgett 
Secretary:    Tanya Still 
Treasurer:     Joe Tonon 
Canteen Coordinator:   Kylee Lane 
Market Group Coordinator:  Katie Taylor  
Thank you to everyone who was able to come and a big thank 
you to those that have taken on roles within our P&C. 

 

Cake Stall 
We need our baking helpers!!!!  
We will be holding a cake stall at the 
school on SATURDAY 28th MARCH whilst 
the school is being utilised as a polling 
location. Baking can be brought to school 
on Friday and stored in the P&C fridge or 
can be dropped into school on Saturday morning. 

Baking ideas: cupcakes, biscuits, cakes, loaves, cake pops etc…. 
They will need to be packaged, wrapped and clearly labelled with ingredients listed on 
them. If you are able to spare some time to help on the stall on the Saturday morning 
please let us know. 

 
Welcome Disco 
Save the date: Friday 13th March, 6.30pm. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
11th March 
P&C Meeting 
 
13th March 
Welcome disco 

 
28th March 
Cake Stall 

 
13th May 
P&C Meeting 
 
10th June 
P&C Meeting 
 

 
 

Minutes and 
Agenda 
P&C minutes can be found 
on the school website. 
  
Agenda items can be 
placed in the P&C box in 
the office or alternatively 
emailed to: 
carmo2228@yahoo.com.au  
 
The agenda will go home in 
the newsletter prior to 
each meeting. 
 
 

 



 
Membership 
We have a very hard working, enthusuastic and friendly P&C. We welcome everyone to 
become a member of the P&C. Membership forms are located in the office and the joining 
fee is $0.50. Joining the P&C gives you a great opportunity to meet and chat with other 
parents and community members about ideas and plans to enhance the education and 
school life of your children. Come along to a meeting and share your ideas (and there’s 
always some yummies to enjoy!). 
 

Uniforms 
For uniform ordering and purchasing please see Mrs Mitchell in the office. 

 
Fee’s for 2015 

 
 
   

School Fee’s   $25 per child or $50 per family 
P&C Membership               $  0.50 
P&C Levy                               $15.00 
 


